
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

PUBLIC HEARING 
NATHAN HALE-RAY HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 25, 2025 AT 7:00PM 
VIA YOUTUBE LIVE 

 
 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 25, 2025 at 7:00 pm 
at the Nathan Hale-Ray High School Auditorium.  The purpose of the meeting is to obtain 
public input and review and discuss the potential ordinance language regarding prohibiting 
wake surfing and wake boats on the waters of Bashan Lake and Moodus Reservoir.  All 
residents of the Town of East Haddam are welcome to attend.  The proposed ordinance will 
be on the town website at www.easthaddam.org.  The Public Hearing will also be broadcast 
via YouTube live.  
 
If not attending in person, to ask questions or give comments prior to and during the public 
hearing phase email:  bos.questions@easthaddam.org  

 

The hearing may be viewed at: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCLZq-matoKY6FW829c6mBA?view_as=subscriber 

 
For more information, call the First Selectman’s Office, (860) 873-5021 or email 
admin@easthaddam.org. 
 
Dated this 19th day of June 2025   Irene M. Haines 

First Selectman 
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